CRA NEWSLETTER – July 2022



Hello

What a terrific Jubilee Street Party!!

We estimate that at least 200 people turned out.

From everyone on the street party team and the CRA committee we wanted to say a huge thank you to each and everyone of you for bringing yourselves, your families, your fabulous food and all your energy and fun to the street party. It was an absolute joy to see everyone having such a great time and makes us feel very proud and lucky to have such wonderful neighbours.

Here are a few memories -



This photographer won the Target Magazine best street party photo – well done.

Look out for it in the next issue of Target.





Your Committee: Chairman: Bill, Secretary: Margaret, Treasurer: Jennie/Matt

Brian, Pam, Paul, Tim, Clark, Avril (Neighbourhood Watch), Malcolm (website editor)

email: info@chalklands.uk website: www.chalklands.uk

CRA NEWSLETTER – July 2022

















Your Committee: Chairman: Bill, Secretary: Margaret, Treasurer: Jennie/Matt

Brian, Pam, Paul, Tim, Clark, Avril (Neighbourhood Watch), Malcolm (website editor)

email: info@chalklands.uk website: www.chalklands.uk

CRA NEWSLETTER – July 2022









We have posted a further 50 or 60 photos on our website so take a look at : https://chalklands.uk/gallery/chalklands-queens-jubilee-street-party/

Your Committee: Chairman: Bill, Secretary: Margaret, Treasurer: Jennie/Matt

Brian, Pam, Paul, Tim, Clark, Avril (Neighbourhood Watch), Malcolm (website editor)

email: info@chalklands.uk website: www.chalklands.uk